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RADIO CONTROL OFFICE 

Quezon City 

 

 

       October 12, 1972 

 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR 

NO.   5  

 

 

SUBJECT: Requiring all persons, companies and corporations, other than 

authorized radio dealers and manufacturers, possessing unregistered 

radio transmitters and/or transceivers to register same not later than 

November 15, 1972 with the Radio Control Office or its Field Officer 

without penalty. 

 

 

 Pursuant to Letter of Instruction No. 13-A of the President of the Philippines 

dated September 29, 1972, all persons, companies and corporations, other than authorized 

radio dealers and manufacturers, possessing unregistered radio transmitters and/or 

transceivers are enjoined to register same without penalty irrespective of source or origin 

with the Radio Control Office, Department of Public Works, Transportation and 

Communication, at 86 Quezon Blvd. Extension, Quezon City, or with its Field Offices at 

Cebu City, Tolosa, Leyte and Davao City, not later than November 15, 1972. 

 

 Failure to comply with this Circular within the announced deadline will subject 

those concerned to the provisions of Act 2846, as amended, and the confiscation of said 

unregistered radio transmitters and/or transceivers. 

 

 

 

     (SGD.) CEFERINO S. CARREON 

     Acting Radio Regulation chief 

 

 

 


